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A Glimpse into the AABS Member Schools in Africa 

What are the schools like that AABS resources in Africa? This is the time of year we receive the annual reports from our 
national directors about the Bible schools in their various countries. It is a time to celebrate what God has done during 
2022 and to hear the concerns of the school directors. From schools that are struggling to reopen after the pandemic to 
schools with many students, from schools in large cities to many schools in rural villages, and even one in a desert area, 
there is great diversity among the schools we serve. But one common theme emerges from these reports: Our directors 
have a heart desire to reach more pastors and leaders with the training that we offer. 
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Allan & Rebecca Yoder, members of the Hopewell Network Apostolic Team, 

recently attended the graduation of Daystar Bible College, Accra, Ghana. 

Here are samples of prayer requests from Bible 
school directors in the various countries:  
   “Strategy to reach church leaders for train-
ing” (Botswana);  
   “Another class to form” (Kenya);  
   “For God to bring more students” (Ghana) 
   A national director writes, “Affiliation (of 
new schools) is currently a challenge. But we 
are optimistic for expansion, for now we have 
reached seven districts out of sixteen districts   
in Sierra Leone. To God be the glory.” 
 
Since our beginning in 2004 we have been hon-
ored to serve hundreds of Bible schools in 16 
countries of Africa and 5 countries outside Afri-

ca. In 2022, our member schools in Africa have 
served approximately 2600 students. Please join 
us in prayer that God’s Word will continue to 
“spread widely and grow in power” - Acts 
19:20; 12:24; and others. 

YOU ARE INVITED: To-
morrow, April 16, we are 
serving pork BBQ meals 
with mac and cheese and 
more. After both services at 
Petra, meals will be availa-
ble for a donation. We hope 
to see you there! 

Thank you for your part to 
provide training for many 
pastors and church leaders 
in Africa, and beyond! We 
could not do this without 
you! Contributions may be 
sent to PO Box 556, New 
Holland, PA 17557, or 
given online through our 
website, 
www.friendsofaabs.com.    

All for Jesus, 

Graduation at Ishiara Bible School in Kenya, Sept 2022 
A Kenyan graduate  
receiving a diploma 

JC Ebersole, Executive Director 

“Making Biblical education available and affordable in the local churches and communities across Africa, and beyond”  


